
From: kathleenmantonc [mailto:kathleenmantonc@comcast.net]  

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 8:14 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Cc: Sen Courtney; Rep Clem 
Subject: NO on SB 748 

 

 

I would like to express my disagreement with SB 748 and please share this with Senator 

Edwards and his committee. I am part of a farm family working on the land for 100 years in the 

Willamette Valley and in Coos County before that.  

 

Agriculture is Oregon's second largest industry. I believe this bill seriously threatens our land use 

laws and the ag industry that supports many jobs already here. 

 

Thank you 

Kathleen Carl 

 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone 
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